
 
 

 
External Relations Committee Report 

September 25, 2017 
 

The External Relations Committee was scheduled to meet on Thursday, August 24, 2017 at 
4 pm.  This meeting was cancelled, however, due to unforeseen scheduling conflicts with 
Committee members.   
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the External Relations Committee is Thursday, 
October 26 at 4 pm. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Mr. John Vargas  
Board Member &  

External Relations Committee Chair 
 


